
 

 

 
9th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Queen Elizabeth II 

 

We were all very sad to hear the news about the death of Queen Elizabeth II yesterday. We held a special 

assembly today where we talked about The Queen’s remarkable life – of her service, her humility and her 

faith.  

 

As part of this we recognised that The Queen had a long and fulfilled life, both as our monarch, and as a 

mother. We also enjoyed watching The Queen with Paddington – from the Platinum Jubilee celebrations – 

with his final words of thanking her for everything, and her reply of ‘that’s very kind’. This made us all 

smile. 

 

Over the coming days, we will continue to support the children during this time. If you have any concerns 

about your child, please do make us aware. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Tracy Keefe 
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